
 

 

July 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Applicant 

 

Ref: Classroom Teacher – Oakway Academy 

 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Classroom Teacher at Oakway Academy. 

 

This is an exciting opportunity for an experienced teacher to join the team and really make a 

difference to the way we teach, the standard of education and the outcomes for children in our 

Academy.  Applications are welcome from NQTs and experienced teachers. 

 

Our most valuable asset is our talented and dedicated team of highly qualified teaching and 

support staff. They provide care, guidance, support and inspiration to all students in a learning 

environment characterised by high standards of behaviour and mutual respect. We take the 

professional development of all our staff very seriously offering a range of development 

opportunities including Initial Teacher Training through Schools Direct, our very successful NQT and 

NQT+1 programmes, Improving Teacher Programme, Outstanding Teacher Programme and onto 

leadership development such as NPQML and NPQSL. 

 

You will find a job description and further details about the post and the academy from the 

information provided as part of this pack.  

 

You can find a job description and further details about the post and the Trust from our website:- 

http://www.hattonacademiestrust.org.uk/working-for-us/vacancies/ or by contacting our 

Personnel Department on 01933 221417.   

 

I hope you find the supporting information of interest, and that you will choose to submit an 

application for this exciting role.  Please use the Hatton Academies Trust teaching staff application 

form on our website and submit it by the closing date of Wednesday 1st September 2021 by 9.00am. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Rob Hardcastle 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

http://www.hattonacademiestrust.org.uk/working-for-us/vacancies/

